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PROVIDER ALERT!

June 10, 2020

 

RE: COVID-19 Federal Funding-Provider Relief Fund Payment Portal 

Dear Provider Partner:

Please be advised that today, June 10, 2020, the U.S. Department of Health and Human 

Services (HHS) is launching a Medicaid and CHIP Targeted Distribution Provider Relief 

Fund Payment Portal that will allow eligible Medicaid and CHIP providers to submit their 

annual patient revenue information to the Portal to receive a distribution equal to at 

least 2% of their annual revenue. This funding will supply relief to Medicaid providers 
experiencing lost revenues or increased expenses due to COVID-19. 

To be eligible for this funding, providers must:

Have not received payments from the $50 billion Provider Relief Fund General 

Distribution; and

Have directly billed their state Medicaid programs, or Medicaid managed care 

plans for “healthcare-related services” between January 2018 to May 31, 2020. 

More information about eligibility and the application process is available at 
https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/general-

information/index.html

We sincerely appreciate your participation and value both our relationship and mutual 

goal to provide our members and your patients with the highest quality oral health care.

Sincerely,

Professional Relations Department


